
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are intending on rebuilding classes as we are just now receiving the results from the recent safe-return-to-school 
survey that was sent out to families of students in grades 1 through 5.. If you did not fill out a survey, we will proceed as 
though you are intending for your child to return to full time, in-class instruction. If this is not the case, please contact 
the school immediately to let us know your choice. The options are indicated at the bottom of this message. 
 
Please note that all of our French Immersion students are welcome to choose the hybrid option, however, French 
language programming will not be supported in this model. The hybrid model focus will be literacy and numeracy within 
the English model. 
 

 

For more information on each option, please click on the link below: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/news-
events/stage-2-return-to-school-plan-2020/ 

Please check our school website often, as it is updated with the latest information from our school district and the 
Ministry of Education. 
 
If you have already completed the survey, there is no need to respond to this email. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we work to ensure the safety of our school community. 
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